Eternal Life Ministries
“In hope of eternal life, which God, that cannot lie,
Promised before the world began”
Titus 1:2

NEWSLETTER FOR JULY 2020
Hello again World Changers. I hope everyone is staying safe while this Covid-19 crisis continues. I really thought that the heat of the summer would make it go away. Sort of like colds and the seasonal Flu do. With everyone getting together to try and enjoy summer activities it seems to be getting worse. My family has been Covid free. My wife Lexie and youngest daughter Katie have not left the house in a vehicle for 142 days as of this letter due to their underling health issues. I have to be extra careful when I’m out doing ministry.
This past month we did three turkey meals at the Rescue Mission. We are not allowed by the state of Virginia to start our movie night back up at this time. The people have told me that they sure do miss that. When a couple guys seen me this past Friday I heard them say ohh we get to see a movie tonight! I had to sadly tell them not yet. Maybe it won’t be too much longer.
We have been buying groceries for some people because the jobs they had were direct cash jobs, so they did not qualify for unemployment. It is a difficult time for everyone. I think we all have been effected at some point and some a whole lot more than others. 
My annual trip to Guatemala for the Christmas Outreach to the children is in serious jeopardy of being canceled this year. This will be this first year since 1995 when it first started that this will happen. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for all for everything that you do for this ministry.
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